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CERTIFICATE OF VOTE

1, Paul E. Cohen, Town Manager for the Town of Chelmsford, do hereby
certify that at the Board of Selectmen meeting held on May 19, 2014, the
Board of Selectmen voted to approve the placement of a STOP sign at
the end of Wildwood Road at Dalton Road as an amendment to Chapter
203- 46 of the Board of Selectrnen Traffic Rules andReQulations. The
vote of the Board of Selectmen was unanimous with Matthew Hanson
absent. 

Paul E. Cohen

Town Nilanager
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